
From: Eckman, Annie
To: "LDavis@augustusenergy.com"
Cc: Lindblom, Steven; Scan, OGCC
Subject: RE: NFA request for Richers 14-08 API 05-125-10274 SENE/4 Sec 14 T 1S-R45W Remediation Project #6616
Date: Tuesday, June 12, 2012 11:55:57 AM

Richers 14-08      API  05-125-10274      SENE/4 Sec 14 T 1S-R45W    Remediation Project
#6616
 
COGCC has received your Form 4 Sundry Notice and petition for NFA.  At this time, closure
is not approved.  Please re-sample the affected area for pH and SAR, and submit analytical
results for review by COGCC.
 
Ann Clements Eckman, PG for
 
Steve Lindblom
East Environmental Supervisor
 

 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801
Denver, CO  80203
www.cogcc.state.co.us
303.894.2100 x5149
 
Cc:  Correspondence – email response to NFA request
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